
  

 

This week’s attendance is 95.5%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are: Y2 and Y5 with 97% - well done! 

 

 

Weekly Word 
 

 
  

  
  

21/10/2022 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
Yes, your eyes do not deceive you, there was a T-Rex in 
school yesterday!   
 
He or she (we’re not sure) was present at two assemblies 
in the morning and then did an ace green screen session 
with the children in Y5 and Y6.  For more great photos 
and videos check out our Twitter feed on the homepage 
of the website!  
 
Middle left we have children in Y1 building some junkbox 
models.  Can you guess what they were making and can 
you guess which book they were reading (clue: it came to 
tea and ate everything!)? 
 
Bottom left there was another special visitor in school 
and that was Joshua Seigal.  He is a renowned poet and 
he popped in to do a workshop with the Y3 and Y4 
children.  Expect to read some amazing poetry over the 
coming weeks! 
 
In other news, just a bit of feedback about our two most 
recent surveys.  The first one, about Adult Learning 
Services, had nearly 50 responses so now we have a good 
sense of what classes/sessions parents/carers would like 
to attend and what days/times are most appropriate.  We 
haven’t fully decided anything yet but it is looking likely 
that our first block of six sessions will be about 
Health/Wellbeing, on a Wednesday, from 7pm – 9pm – 
beginning on the 16th November.  More details to follow 
after half term. 
 
And the results of our other survey told us that the 
majority of families are happy for wellies to be 
redistributed so we will get onto that when we get back.  
It told us a few other things too so we will look to act on 
those as soon as possible. 
 
And finally, certificates and stickers were handed out 
today for attendance.  100% got a sticker and a certificate 
and 98 or 99% got a sticker.  Well done everyone! 

Have a restful break 
Mr I. Johnson 

 

https://www.markeaton.derby.sch.uk/our-learning/phonics

